
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of Remembrance 2021, the Rotakids and Faith Team members will be selling a range of items 

to support The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. The following items will be available at break 

times in each class bubble from Tuesday 2nd November.  

Suggested donations are: 

Wristband - £1.00 

Reflector - 50p 

Friendship Bracelet - £1.00 

Snap Band - £1.50 

Fabric Zip Pull - 50p 

 

In addition, there are traditional poppies for a small donation. 

Due to very limited supplies, the items have been divided equally between the classes and will be 

sold on a first come, first served basis. 
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